
Hello Spring 
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Looking Ahead 
2018 

 
March 20th 
First Day of Spring 
 
March 30th -  April 2nd 
Spring BreakðProgram Closed  
 
April 1st 
Easter  
 
April 12th 
Board Meeting 5:30 pm  
 
April 13th 
Provider Fair 12:00 pm - 4:00 pm 
OUZ / Zane State Campus Center 
 
April 22nd 
Earth Day 
 
May 10th 
Board Meeting 5:30 pm 
 
May 28th 
Memorial Day 
 
June 14th 
Board Meeting 5:30 pm 
 
June 17th 
Fatherôs Day 

 

Itôs been a cold, wet winter but sunny, warmer 
days are in our near future.  Soon we will be 
able to get back outdoors and enjoy the things 
we like to do.  For me I will most certainly be 
heading to Seneca Lake.   
 
I am proud to have the opportunity to be the 
Superintendent in a community that values 
their County Board and the people it serves. I 
have only been here a few months but I am 
already humbled by the tremendous support  

 
March is Developmental 
Disabilities Awareness 

Month! 
 

we receive from our community.  It is with great appreciation to the 
citizens that we remain committed to supporting individuals with de-
velopmental disabilities and their families in the most positive man-
ner possible while remaining good stewards.   
 
I would like to encourage individuals we support, family members, 
providers, other agencies within the community, and anyone else who 
may have a connection to our programs to meet and work with our 
staff to ensure people are living the ñGood Lifeò. In doing so, we can 
continue to create partnerships and educational experiences that al-
lows for learning as well as a safe and positive social environment for 
everyone to succeed.  
 
I am confident the Muskingum County Board of Developmental Dis-
abilities will continue to be their best with the enthusiastic support of 
the community at large. On behalf of the entire program I thank you 
for your continued support and look forward to all that will be ac-
complished together.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kellie Brown 



Page 2 Starlight School ñSchool -Age  

Not every child who attends Starlight School has the fine motor skills 
to play with every toy that makes noise, or lights up.  Students at 
Muskingum University designed an adapter to modify popular toys in 
stores now to help the kids at Starlight School play and experience the 
fun these toys make for all kids.  On Friday, December 8th the students 
from Muskingum University as well as teachers, Kelly Foster and  
Megan Thomas gave preschool students Kale Rush and Callista Lynch 
an early Christmas surprise.  They introduced the toys to the children 
and showed them how the toys worked.  Kale and Callista learned quickly, and soon they were pushing the but-
tons over and over and over again.  The funds for the project were donated by the Noon Rotary Club in Za-
nesville.    

Thank You Muskies!  

Our Pint Sized Heroes 

The Pint-Size Hero Program begins with teaching students the importance 
of giving blood using educational presentations and materials. Afterwards 
students are asked to recruit their family, friends and neighbors to donate at 
their schoolôs upcoming blood drive.  The two winners of this yearôs Pint 
Size Hero Program at Starlight School are Macey Norton and Ayden  
Scanlan.  Make sure you give them a big congratulations when you see 
them. 

Walking Wednesday 

Kasey Bates, our Physical Education Instructor puts a special focus during her classes on exercise and being 
healthy.  One of her activities that everybody loves is "Walking Wednesday".  Every Wednesday the kids will 
come in and get a step counter and spend 20 -30 minutes walking.  Kasey will set up an obstacle course  to keep 
the kids moving and motivated. When the weather is nice, they will try to get outside and walk around the trail 
beside the school.  She keeps track of all the steps and adds them up every quarter.  Each class then has a winner, 
and whoever has the most steps in the entire school is awarded with a medal or a prize.  Each 9 weeks Kasey will 
post all of the totals of the steps.  At the end of the year, each student will get a certificate with how many steps 
they did that year.  Kasey says ñmy goal is to just keep the students moving to teach them that it is important to be 
active and healthyò. 

The students and class with the most steps walked. 


